
MOVED INTO NEW PREMISES 

Living through Learning
moved into a new building in

Diep River where we are
finding our feet and settling in. 

LIVING THROUGH LEARNING 

I n s i d e  t h e  I s s u e

MOVED INTO NEW
PREMISES 

PRINCIPALS AND
TEACHERS 
KICK-OFF

BOOKS AND
STATIONARY

DROP-OFF

J a n u a r y  &  F e b r u a r y
N e w s l e t t e r  V o l  1   



PRINCIPALS AND TEACHERS KICK-OFF 
2 8  J a n ,  1 1 t h  &  1 2 t h  F e b r u a r y  

Setting Literacy Goals 
Establish how LTL can assist 
LTL integration with WCED

We invited the principals and teachers from all our active schools to a kick-off
session in our new offices! 

 

We focused on 3 important things: 
1.

2.

3.

 

"This session was very informative and even life changing to a certain extent. We

leave here wiser, our blinkers are off and we have a panoramic view of what’s

really going on in the world. This empowers us to take the correct plan of

action". Ms. Alvina Hendricks - Levana Primary School 

LTL delivered 6800
books to 8 active and
5 ghost schools. On
the left is a picture

taken of the
facilitators and the

RAR coordinator with
the Principal from

Bontebok in
Swellendam. 

BOOKS & STATIONARY DROP-OFF 


